
Thank you for your comment

The comment tracking number that has been assigned to your comment is SolarS50057.

Comment Date: June 30, 2008   08:52:44AM  
Solar Energy Development PEIS
Comment ID: SolarS50057

First Name: [Withheld by requestor]
Middle Initial: [Withheld by requestor]
Last Name: [Withheld by requestor]
Organization: 
Address: [Withheld by requestor]
Address 2: 
Address 3: 
City: [Withheld by requestor]
State: [Withheld by requestor]
Zip: [Withheld by requestor]
Country: [Withheld by requestor]
Email: 
Privacy Preference: Withhold name and address from public record
Attachment: 

Comment Submitted:

I find this outright ridiculous and completely unacceptable. As energy 
costs continue to skyrocket you add a two year winkle in building out new 
technologies? Nice to see you abandon your country right when we need you 
the most. 

Thanks a lot, 


